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22/10/2024  13:41:592024/4393/P COMMNT Richard Pilkington . The erection of a single storey 

extension will have a deleterious effect on the basement garden flat at 40b. At the moment students occupying 

11 Murray street cause a noise disturbance, often sitting on the current ground floor flat roof. A further 

extension would mean that the residents would overlook not only 40 Stratford villas but all of the back gardens 

along one side of the street. This doesn’t fit in with a quiet residential conservation area.
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